March 23, 2006
This is a decision paper.

TO: 

Members of the Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
Richard Hughes, Ed. D., Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Request from the John Hardin High School baseball team to travel via commercial carrier

	DISCUSSION:
	Attached is a request from the John Hardin High School baseball team requesting permission to travel to Ft. Walton Beach, Florida, April 1-8, 2006 via commercial carrier.


	RECOMMENDATION:
	I recommend that the board approve the request from the John Hardin High School baseball team requesting permission to travel to Ft. Walton Beach, Florida, April 1-8, 2006 via commercial carrier.


	RECOMMENDED MOTION:
	I move that the board approve the request from the John Hardin High School baseball team requesting permission to travel to Ft. Walton Beach, Florida, April 1-8, 2006 via commercial carrier.


